
Preventive Health Checkup Reminder 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that it is time for your preventive health checkup. Regular checkups 

are essential to maintaining your health and wellbeing. 

We recommend scheduling your appointment within the next month to ensure you stay on track 

with your health goals. During your visit, your healthcare provider will perform necessary tests, 

screenings, and assessments. 

Please contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address] to schedule your appointment or for any 

questions you may have. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


